
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We celebrated mass on Tuesday for All Saints' Day and we now enter the time in the year for 

Remembrance. 

We pray for all the faithful departed and keep everyone in our thoughts and prayers at this time. 

 

Y2 had their assembly this week and it was lovely to see how confident the children were in telling us 

the story of Moses. 

It is the turn of Y1 next Thursday at 9am in the Hall. We look forward to welcoming the families of 

Y1. 

 

Wednesday Word HEAVEN 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/heaven?pid=MTA101634&v=73.5 

 

Many thanks for all of the people that came to the Book Look. 

The weather was not kind to us so thank you for taking the time to look at the work with your 

children and to celebrate the work that is taking place in our school. 

 

Attendance this week 

Nursery 87.5% 

Reception 87% 

Y1 94.2% 

Y2 92.6% 

Y3 92.6% 

Y4 97.8% 

Y5 93.6% 

Y6 91.4% 

 

Attendance overall for this year so far..93.7% 

 

Punctuality. Please can you make sure that your child is at school on time. 

There have been more people coming through the office and getting late marks this 

week. 

This does impact upon the learning for your child. Thanks for your support. 

 

CHRISTMAS PLAYS. 

Please check the school website for your child’s upcoming Christmas plays. 



There will be 2 performances for each play and 2 tickets available per child for each 

performance. £2 per ticket. Tickets will be on sale nearer the time 

Therefore 4 people can see your child perform the play. 

We cannot extend this due to the capacity of the Hall, so apologies for this. 

 

Remembrance Day. There will be assemblies for the children in school next week to think about 

Remembrance and Poppy Day. 

Poppies will be available and sold by the Y6 children. 

 

Please make sure that your child comes to school in a coat. 

It was cold this morning and as we approach the darker nights and Winter months we 

need to make sure that the children can play out and be warm. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 

 

 


